
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 
 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

From all of us on the staff of Stanley Church, we wish you a very Happy 

Thanksgiving!  We look forward to Advent as we wait for the coming of the Christ 

Child. 
 

Blessings, 

Rev. Marie                                                                          

 

Upcoming Events: 

 

 

1. Koinonia Advent event at the church.  Sunday, December 8, 2019 at 5pm.  

There will be special Christmas music performed by our very own Tracey and 

Jeff!  A sign-up sheet for the pot luck will be coming. 

 

2. Service of Lessons and Carols on Sunday, December 22, 2019 at the 10am 

worship service. 

 

3. Christmas Eve Service, Tuesday, December 24, 2019 at 10pm. 

 

4. Our last worship service is January 12, 2020 at 2pm with a dinner reception 

following.  We will have special music beginning at 1:30pm.   

 

If you would like to participate in lighting the Advent Wreath during worship, 

please contact Rev. Marie                                       Email:  revmarieb@gmail.com 
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  It’s that time of year again! 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to order a poinsettia please give the office the following by 

Thursday, December 12, 2019. 

Your Name: 

$18.00/poinsettia plant 

In honor of/In memory of 

  

 

Deadline is December 12
th 

!! 
                        

                       

Order forms will be inserted in the Sunday Worship Programs
 

                         



  

 

 

A memorial service for Bruce Lancaster, a former member of 

 Stanlely Congregational Church, will be held at   

First Baptist Church of Millburn,  

132 Spring Street, Millburn, NJ. 
   Saturday, December 7, 2019 at 11 a.m. 

  Visiting will begin at 10 am.    

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

   

  
 

Stanley members may continue to bring bags for the 
Bags to Benches Program to Stanley Church and place                  

them in the box under the coat rack.  
                  

Since Sharon is continuing the program with                                      
her kindergartners, she is happy to add Stanley                                  

bags to her collection. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Thank you for your continued support!! 

 


